
Received 3rd December 2015, Case Closed, No Action. 
 

  This was the first and only correspondence or contact from social services since freedom of 
information, social worker gone letter received 9th October. Jacque Purdy is the social worker 
briefed about difficulties experienced and asked to ensure better communication. Two months 
to send one letter reflects how seriously that was taken. 
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